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BloxwichAcademy
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk
Dear Parent/Carer,

Swimming Lessons for Year 6

Due to unforeseen circumstances, swimming sessions for Year 6 pupils will commence on
Wednesday 25" September 2019. Children will need to bring their swimming kits with them every
Wednesday until 23" October in order to participate.

Many thanks for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

S Dawws

Mrs. S. Davies

Headteacher (Acting)
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